
MEDIA RELEASE 
 
In order to celebrate the many accomplishments of our students, Cathedral High School             
frequently uses students’ images, names, and photographs in press releases, marketing           
materials, social media, and advertising. These may include certain pieces of student            
information, including, but not limited to, student names, honors and awards received,            
non-graded student work, student photographs, and video and/or voice recordings. Any           
marketing, news, or advertising will be done in a positive light with the goal of communicating                
the best aspects of Cathedral and its students. Any parent, guardian, or student who chooses to                
opt-out of this general media release must submit that request in writing to the marketing               
department. 
 


